
OSSAA Class 4A State Volleyball Tournament
Thursday, October 12
Piedmont High School

On behalf of Piedmont Public Schools, I look forward to welcoming you to our
campus for the Class 4A State Volleyball Quarterfinal games.

Included in this packet is information that will assist you with your visit to Piedmont.
You will find contact information, a facility guide, parking location, and other
information that will assist you during your time in Piedmont. I have also included
directions as a part of this letter.

If you have further questions or concerns that are not addressed in this guide, please
do not hesitate to contact our athletic office at 405-373-5160 or email me at
robert.goolsby@piedmontschools.org

We look forward to having you as our guest.

Sincerely,

Tod� Goolsb�
Director of Athletics and Activities
Piedmont Public Schools



Directions to Piedmont High School

From the Kilpatrick Turnpike, take Morgan/Hefner Road/State Highway 3 exit and go
west three miles. Turn North on Piedmont Road/State Highway 4 to Edmond
Road/178th. Turn left and travel approximately ½ mile to Piedmont High School and the
(WAC) Wildcat Athletic Center.

Ticket information
● Tickets will be sold online at gofan.co (OSSAA Homepage)
● Only OSSAA Playoff Passes will be accepted.
● Gates will open at 8:30 AM

Gates
● Southwest Corner of the WAC
● No outside food and drinks
● No re-entry
● Service animals (dogs) for guests with disabilities are permitted. All other animals are prohibited.

All service animals (dogs) must remain under the control of the handler at all times.

Parking
● Parking for patrons will be available South of the WAC with overflow parking at Freedom

Church, just to the east of the WAC and the Piedmont Administrative Building.
● Team Bus and Student Bus parking will be available on the Band slab, on the Northwest corner of

the High School campus.
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